Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Ms. Babcock,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Monday, March 02, 2015 9:23 AM

Lisa Babcock (lisa.babcock@waterboards.ca.gov)

‘ayusufzai@waterboards.ca.gov'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Fuel leak case RO0000175; Global ID # T0600102286; Foothill Mini Mart, 6600 Foothill,
Oakland CA

Alameda County Environmental Health has reviewed and accepted the well destruction and IDW disposal
documentation uploaded to the GeoTracker website for the Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000175; (Global ID # T0600102286);
Foothill Mini Mart, 6600 Foothill, Oakland CA 94605. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this fuel

leak case.
Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




